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3rd February 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers 

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March and we are very much looking forward 

to doing this as we have missed this over the past two years.  

Each year group will be having a different theme (chosen by both the staff and the children) for the day linked 

to something they have been learning about over the year so far, but please don’t feel you have to be limited 

to this. Any costumes that the children are in will be brilliant, some children may wish to come in characters 

from their favourite books instead.  

We very much look forward to seeing the costumes you always manage to produce. You always amaze me 

with your imaginations, enthusiasm and support you give us on dress up and theme days. There will be a prize 

for the best dressed in each year group.  

Foundation Stage – Fairy-tale theme (parents have already had a separate letter) 

Year 1 – The Tiger Who Came To Tea (we would love to see lots of tigers!) 

 

Year 2 – The Jolly Postman (There are lots of fairy-tale characters in this book or you could come as a postman) 
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Years 3 and 4 – Charlie and the Chocolate Factory  

 

Year 5 

The Year 5 children have said that they would like to pick a character from their own favourite book. I look 

forward to seeing their costumes linked to those books.  

Year 6 

The Year 6 children have been learning to write newspaper reports and have been linking this to Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears.  

So…. The year 6 children have decided they would like their World Book Day costumes to link to Goldilocks and 

the Three Bears. I think this is a wonderful idea from the children and cannot wait to see these costumes.  

 

 

I thank you in advance for support you will give to this day. The children will be brilliant, and your costumes 

will, as always, astound us all.  

 

Mrs Pearce 

Head of School 

 


